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Regarding Varnel Williams' recent letter to the editor (Daily News, Sept. 17) on climate change - he
seems very upset about the impending passage of radical, left-wing legislation to combat climate
change. However, no legislation he describes has a chance of passage in the next several years.

He is alarmed by the leftist/statist media. Such as Rush Limbaugh? Ann Coulter? Fox News? The Heritage
Foundation and its publications? The Cato Institute and its publications? Regnery Press? Liberty Press?
The Wall Street Journal (editorial section)? The Drudge Report? They are a significant part of the media
system.



